INSTITUTIONAL REVIEW BOARD

JACKSONVILLE STATE UNIVERSITY

Institutional Review Board for the Protection of Human Subjects in Research
203 Angle Hall

700 Pelham Road North

Jacksonville, AL 36265-1602

December 8, 2021

James L. Thomas

Jacksonville State University

Jacksonville, AL 36265

Dear James:

Your protocol for the project titled “JSU M-Commerce Survey 2022” 12082021-03 has been granted
exemption by the JSU institutional Review Board for the Protection of Human Subjects in Research (IRB). If
your research deviates from that listed in the protocol, please notify me immediately. One year from the date

of this approval letter, please send me a progress report of your research project.

Best wishes for a successful research project.

Lynn Garner

Associate Human Protections Administrator, institutional Review Board

Sincerely,
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